
Island Falls Free-Wheelers ATV Club
2022 Year in Review

2022 brought about a change in a new law on ATV’s width and 
weight.

The Island Falls Free-Wheelers and Big Valley Sno club did a 
combined landowner appreciation supper which was a success 
we had over 70 landowners/business members attend.

Iam’s day was another huge success.  We also hosted a 
rememberance day for one of the clients that had passed 
suddenly.

Steak Supper that was put on during the 150th town celebration 
was another huge success.  We should be thinking of putting 
another one on this summer during summerfest.

Looking at some town land off of Walker Settlement Road to put 
a park and ride.  The Walkers will do all the work we only need 
to pay for fuel.  

Christmas party was small but had a great time.

We took a class this winter on municipal grant writing in order 
to put in for more money from the state.  It’s a 90/10 match we 
only have to pay 10% of the total cost, which can be in kind 
service, donations, etc.

A lot has been going on with ATV Maine throughout the year.  We
have hired a new lobbyist which is working out much better than
the present one.    We are getting our name out there for clubs to



know about us and what we are trying to do for clubs.  Have 3-4 
sportmans shows that we will be attending.  

We are hosting a Winterfest Breakfast on March 18th from 7-9 
there will be lots going on that day along with log driver’s 
cookout with beans, potato salad, hotdogs, donuts and coffee.  
Games, chili cookoff, boucehouse, snow sculpting, etc.  


